wiley

NEWSLETTER

Mary E. Borja Becomes Partner

January 2001

Wiley, Rein & Fielding is pleased to announce that Mary E. Borja has become a partner of the firm, effective
January 1, 2001. She serves in the firm's nationally-regarded insurance and litigation practices, and focuses on

complex litigation and arbitration involving insurance law and commercial disputes.

Mary is a member of the District of Columbia Bar and the American Bar Association. She received her B.A.
from The Johns Hopkins University and her J.D., magna cum laude, from the University of Miami School of
Law.

You may reach Mary by calling (202)719-4252 or by email at .
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